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It has been lovely to see the children back from the Easter holidays refreshed and ready to learn and work hard in this final term of the year!

Mr Skye and Miss O’Gorman’s classes thoroughly enjoyed their trip to the National Space Centre on Tuesday. This allowed the children to recap and extended the knowledge gained during their recent space topic.

[bookmark: _GoBack]After-school tuition for year 6 finishes next week.  

The Chaplaincy team were pleased to visit St Patrick’s School on Thursday where they shared in the schools’ celebration of Mass.

First Holy Communion – the children who are part of the communion programme this year will need to bring in their folder for their next lunchtime session on Wednesday 8th May.

Year 6 – SATS breakfast begin on Thursday next week. The children need to arrive at school at the usual time and they will be given a piece of fruit and drink of juice in class.

Foundation stage have lambs visiting school on Tuesday next week. If you are pregnant then please be advised not to touch the lambs.

EYFS –  Stay and Play will recommence on Tuesday, 14th May 8.45 – 9.15am and Thursday, 16th May 12.50-1.15pm. All Foundation Stage parents are invited to stay and play with their child during these times.

EYFS – Foundation 2- We have reached the point in the year where we are beginning to prepare the children for Year 1 next year. The children have enjoyed experiencing the Key Stage 1 playground at lunchtime this week and will continue to do so over the next weeks.
Starting on Monday, 13th May we ask that F2 parents say goodbye to their children at the Foundation Stage door and allow them to come in and sort out their coats and bags themselves. This helps the children to become more independent in coming into school and prepares them for coming into school independently next year.





